
Friday December 4th 2020 

Dear Parents 

Everyone has thoroughly enjoyed our Festive  

Fancy Dress for Great Ormond Street Hospital  

today. Thank you for your generous donations 

which will help sick children to get home for 

Christmas. A grand total of £300 has been raised. 

Mr Judge also dropped off your generous                   

donations at Purley Food Hub on Wednesday. 

Thank you to everyone for your continued           

support with our charitable work this year. 

Liturgies this week have focused on Advent and  

students are excited to see Canon Frank joining us 

remotely. 

Links to our recordings of ‘Christmas Reflections’ 

will be emailed to Parents this afternoon. We do 

hope you enjoy these compilations of music, 

prayers and readings.  

School Reports are being finalised and will be sent 

home in sealed envelopes next Thursday. 

Next week we look forward to treats  for  Parents 

as well as our Christmas Lunch and a  special visit 

from Father Christmas before we break up next 

Friday. 

Wishing you all a lovely weekend. 

Ms K Barry    

Head teacher 

 

Year 5 made some beautiful 

Advent Wreaths and wrote 

some thoughtful prayers for 

our Long Room display this 

week. 



Stars of the week 

Christmas Reflections 

In the sad absence of our usual Carol       

Concert and Nativity Plays, Mrs Corrigan 

has complied a series of ‘Christmas         

Reflections’ for you to enjoy.  

The password protected links will be sent 

to all Parents today and the clips will be 

available to view until Monday. 

 

 



Everyone has enjoyed our  Festive Fancy Dress for Great 

Ormond Street Hospital today. Thank you for your gen-

erous donations—we raised £300. 

Well done everyone! 







Nursery News 

This week Nursery have 

been exploring 

‘Christmas’.  

The children have been 

discussing  Christmas 

around the world,         

comparing similarities and differences in 

customs and traditions.  

We have also been drawing a picture of a 

special occasion/event that we remember 

using colouring pencils. Nursery have been 

extending their mathematical 

language by participating in 

an activity where they have 

been categorising Christmas 

pictures into size order from  

smallest to the biggest.  

Year 1 have created some        

lovely book reviews in                       

Literacy this week. Well done 

on using some brilliant               

adjectives! 

STEM Club 

are getting 

close to         

finishing 

their           

interactive 

light up Geography Games. 

We can’t wait to see the     

finishedresults! 

 

 

Year 4 have really got into character 

when learning about the Aztecs,           

creating their own Aztec masks using 

pictures of themselves. 



 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for all of your donations for        

Second Hand uniform—we raised over 

£100 over the last few weeks. There are 

still many items of PE Kit, Jumpers and 

Shorts available. Please do let the School 

Office know if you need anything. 

Reception 

Class made 

some lovely 

Snowman 

hats for their 

‘Christmas            

Reflections’  performance of 

‘Dance with Your Snowman’ this 

week 

 

 

 

Year 3 have crafted some 

beautifully detailed Celtic pots 

in Art this week 

In Science Year 2 had fun        

investigating simple electrical 

circuits.  



Monday 7th Dec 

  

Booster 

11+ Booster 

Creative Colouring 

Year 1-2 

Juniors 

Reception 

3.30-4pm 

3.30-4.15pm 

3.30-4pm 

Tuesday 8th Dec Accelerated Maths 

Reading Club 

Yr.5 

Yr.2 

3.30-4.30pm 

3.30-4pm 

Weds 9th Dec PE for Juniors—come to school in PE 
Kit 

Christmas Lunch 

  

Thursday 10th Dec STEM 

Reading 

Creativity Club 

PE Years 1 &2 to come to school in 
PE Kit on Thursdays 

Father Christmas Visit 

Yr.6 

Yr.1 

Yr.4 

3.30-4.15pm 

3.30-4pm 

3.30-4pm 

Friday 11th Dec School closes 12:15   
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Mr Khan’s Creativity 

Club have finished their 

amazing Haunted House 

cartoon-style pictures. 


